
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  

22/03/2021 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

To celebrate the end of the Year 6’s time at Enfield Heights Academy, and in the absence of a Residential Visit, we 

have organised an exciting visit to GO APE in Alexandra Palace! 

The children will be taking part in a Treetop Adventure as well as an Outdoor Escape Room.  

When: Tuesday 8th June 2021 

Cost: £21.00 

Transport: School Mini Bus 

Lunch: Packed lunch and enough water for the day. 

Go Ape has set up a number of activities which are Covid safe and have taken all the necessary measures to ensure a 

low risk of transmission during our visit.  

Children will need to wear comfortable clothing and sensible shoes suitable for outdoor activities. Depending on 

weather, a light jacket or sun cap may also be required. 

Please make payment using Arbor by Monday 29th March 2021 to secure a place. 

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please speak to your child’s teacher. 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs Bacon 

 

Year 6 visit to Go Ape June 8th 2021 

 

I do give / do not give permission for my child______________         to attend Go Ape on Tuesday 8th June. 

I have paid £21.00 via Arbor for the cost of this trip.  

  
If you entitled to free school meals and you would like a school packed lunch tick here.  

 

 
Signed:    

 


